South Harrison School District



Welcome to Kindergarten!

The kindergarten teachers are looking forward to September and meeting all of you. We are planning a school year filled with exciting learning experiences. While you are having fun, you can get ready for kindergarten by reading, reading, and reading to your child! **Recommended summer reading lists can be found at:** http://www.southharrison.k12.nj.us.

12 Elmer's Glue Sticks
3 Boxes of Crayola 12 Count Colored Pencils
6 Packs Crayola 8 Count Classic Colors Crayons (regular size please)
6 Black Dry Erase Markers
1 Pair of headphones (kid sized & not wireless please)

Here is a list of items needed for kindergarten:

Some of these items may need to be replaced during the school year so you may want to consider purchasing extras during the summer sales.

Have a wonderful summer! The Kindergarten Team